
 
EAST STAFFORDSHIRE BOROUGH COUNCIL 

Council Meeting 28th June 2021 
 
 
 
 
 

Urgent Question From Councillor P Walker and response by the Leader 
of the Council, Councillor D Goodfellow   
 
Can the Council confirm are they in discussions about renewing the 
Soup Kitchens lease at its current location? and will they commit to 
safeguarding the facility in its existing site?     
 
 
 
Yes and yes as long as the providers of the service wish to stay on site.  
 
 

 
 


